
We would like to welcome Africa Adventure 
Consultants as our newest Minnesota FPA sponsor. 
Please look for their booth at the symposium on 
November 3rd and 4th where they will be launching 
an exciting new initiative called “See You in South 
Africa.” Available exclusively to FPA members, this 
turnkey program offers discounts and special VIP 
value-adsvalue-ads for travel to South Africa to your clients, 
helping you take your client engagement strategy to 
the next level.   For more information, please stop by 
their booth or contact Africa Adventure 
Consultants Marketing Manager Chris Laskey at 
303-778-1089, or at chris@adventuresinafrica.com.
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